
Apply Now for Range Camp!

The Society for Range Management operates the week-long camp for youth aged 14-18.

Applications are now being accepted from high school students to attend the 60th annual Nevada Youth Range 
Camp to be held June 20-26, 2021, at the Smith Creek Ranch in central Nevada.  
Applications must be submitted by Friday, May 1st.

Campers will have the opportunity to learn from 
range management professionals who are 
knowledgeable in the ecology and management of 
the Great Basin’s desert and mountain rangelands. 

Students learn basic surveying and map reading, 
identification and importance of rangeland plants, 
evaluation of sagebrush and woodland 
ecosystems, wildlife surveying techniques, 
evaluation of stream health, and many other topics 
related to rangelands.  

While the camp is educational, it also offers an 
enjoyable, outdoor experience with activities such 
as swimming, fishing, hiking, volleyball, 
horseshoes, campfires and photography.

Interested students must submit an application and letter of recommendation from an adult other than a 
parent, relative, or sibling.  The cost to attend Range Camp is $225, which includes meals and camp activities.  

Forms and information can be found on the Nevada Youth Range Camp Website at 
http://nevada.rangelands.org/youth-range-camp/ or by contacting Ethan Mower (980) 565-6046 or 
ethanb.mower@gmail.com.  
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